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Mr. woodrow Higdon
2544 Rudder Road
Oceanside, Califomia 92054

Dear Mr. Higdon:

Thank yox for writing to express your views regardins insumnce fraud in
Califomia. I read your comnenls with interest andwillkeep them in mind as ihe
Senateconsid€rs legislation in lhe I loth Congress.

I appreciate your interest in prolecting consumers and efforts to acdvely
contribute to tle legislarjve proc€ss. I hope you will continue to keep in touch on
mattem ofimpodance to you.

Once again, thank yo! for writing. If you have any additjonal quesiiors or
concems,please do not hesitatelo contact my Washington, D.C. office at (202)
224-3841, or vjsit my website a! httpr//feinstein.senale.Sov. Best regards.

lBnitsd Ststrs Senste

June27.2008

Sincerely,
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